
 

 

 
20 May 2019 

NOTIFICATION OF BRAINS MATTER INCURSION 
 
This year as part of our Stage 3 PDHPE program and wellbeing initiative we have invited Paramedics from NSW Ambulance Service to 
deliver an interactive program about the importance of the brain and how easily it can be damaged from not wearing a helmet. The 
program will cover the following topics: 
 

- A personal story about a push bike accident and sustaining a traumatic brain injury. 
- Thorough understanding of helmets, how to wear them correctly and the importance of using a helmet which meets Australian 

Standards. 
 

There will be real life images of the main presenter’s accident which can be found on the website http://brainsmatter.com.au/ 
Please take some time to view the website.  
 
 
Where: Quakers Hill Public School Hall 
 
 
When: Tuesday 4 June 11.55am – 12.55pm 
 

Cost: NIL 

Please complete the section below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 29 May 2019. 

 

 
Bert Lo Campo                                                                                                                                               Shannon Brehony 
Principal                Incursion Coordinator 
 

 

Incursion – Permission Note 

BRAINS MATTER INCURSION Stages 3 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………………….. Class: ………………………… 

 

       I give permission for my child to attend the Brains Matter incursion at Quakers Hill Public School Hall on Tuesday 4 June 2019.  

 

       I do not give permission for my child to attend the Brains Matter incursion at Quakers Hill Public School Hall on Tuesday 4 June  

       2019.  

 

Signed: ………………………………………….………………………….………… (Parent/Carer)                               Date: …………….………………… 
 

A copy of this note can be located on the school website – http://www.quakershil-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes 

http://brainsmatter.com.au/
http://www.quakershil-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes

